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Falling Rocks at Gnejna Bay   
   

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, informs mariners of the danger when 
navigating in very close proximity to the cliffs at Gnejna Bay due to falling rocks in the area 
bounded by the imaginary line between points A and B. 
 
The stretch of coast on the eastern side of the imaginary line A and B is to be avoided. 
 
In view of the above Mariners are not to navigate within the area shown hatched on attached chart 
and if this is absolutely required they are to navigate with extreme caution. 
 
Chart affected BA chart 2537, 2538. 
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